From: Sarah Gardner

Sent: 15 November 2021 14:59
To: Local Plan

Subject: Save Peel Hall

To whom this may concern,

| am writing to you, to make you aware of my total disapproval of the plans to build houses, schools, shops, roads,
etc on Peel Hall.

I Iive_ Fearnhead, right near_ roundabout and the noise coming from the traffic
that is already too much for this area to handle is very loud. Even on a Sunday evening when traffic should be at its
minimum, that roundabout is still very busy, so to add the amount of homes (1200 | think was the number) would
be disastrous and cause absolute chaos for the roads in this area.

I have lived in Warrington all my life and even though | have lived in Fearnhead for just over two years, | have always
enjoyed walks on Peel Hall. The amount of wildlife this will destroy is heartbreaking.

Please, Please,Please rethink these plans and save Peel Hall.

Regards

Mrs Sarah Gardner

Sent from my iPhone





